
 

 

 

3rd November 2023 

This week has been a very exciting week in lots of different ways! 

 

 

Firstly, we are so pleased to announce 

the arrival of the newest member of our 

Next Steps family. Congratulations and 

lots of love to Steph and Alex who 

welcomed their baby girl, Frankie May, 

on Sunday 29th October.  

 

 

 

This week the home corner has been transformed into a pumpkin 

patch! The children have been sharing stories of pumpkin 

picking, so we have recreated our own patch, complete with a 

garden to grow them in, scales, and a market stall, giving the 

children an opportunity to grow, weigh and sell various sizes of 

pumpkins. We’ve also had a kitchen area with lots of vegetables 

to add to the pumpkins to make some pumpkin soup! 

 

In forest school the children have been busy 

making autumn decorations using natural 

materials found in the woodland. We found 

some muddy puddles and used sticks to fish 

for items in the puddles, and of course jump 

in them! 

  

 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK 
 

 

Our Stars of the Week  

were awarded for  

always being helpful  

to adults and friends, 

always being kind  

and caring. 

 

Well done! 



 

 

 

 Spare Clothing 

Please can we ask you to provide spare clothing everyday for your 

child, including socks. We have limited spare clothing, and with the 

unsettled weather (and the puddles that follow the bad weather!) 

we are now running low on socks in particular. If anyone can 

donate spare socks (odd ones are fine!) we would be really 

grateful.  Thank you. 

 
Parents’ Evening - Friday 10th November 

Next Friday 10th November we will be holding a parents evening. 

Bookings with your child's key person can be made via an onine 

system and you should have received an email to book this - if you 

have not received this, please contact the school office. 


